
 
 
 

 
 

FOI REF: 15192 
RESPONSE SENT: 30/01/2025 

 
 
Request 

Please give details of the information you are requesting 

Do the Hursley Hambledon Hunt have a license to ask for money … publicly? 
They are a business not a charity 
 

 
Response 
 
Yes. The Hursley and Hambleden Hunt did apply for a Street Collection Permit, to 
enable them to collect money on 26th December 2024 between 10:00 and 11:30 in 
Meonstoke.  
 
 

 


